
Activities at Home  
 Reception 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our topic for Spring 1 will be:  Will You Read Me a Story? 

The books we will be using are: 

 Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

 Bog baby 

 Little Red Riding Hood 

 The Three Little Pigs  

The areas we will be covering are: 
 Fairy Tale Character descriptions 

 Meeting our favourite characters and asking them questions 

 Writing short stories and story maps 

 Adding and subtracting  

 Using a range of materials to build houses, castles and bridges for characters 

 Drawing, painting and collaging settings, characters and objects from the stories 

 Phonics: Phase 3 Vowel Digraphs 

To help us with this topic we would like you to: 
 Explore a range of books and visit a local library 

 Continue reading/practising sounds and words 

 Continue weekly homework activities 

RE: 

Our next theme for RE is Celebrations  

 Please send in a family photo of a celebration e.g.  Birthday party, wedding, baptism 

Due Friday 17th January (or email direct to your teacher using the class email below) 

 

Family Learning Project – Due in on Friday 24th January 2020                           

Please explore a range of stories with your child this half term. We encourage parents 

to bring their child to the library to read different books. Please send in a photo of 

your child reading a book that they enjoy. Make sure your child is ready to talk about 

their chosen book with the class. If you cannot print photos you can always email them 

to your teacher.                                                                                                               

RG- RGradidge@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk                                                                  

RS- FSapiano@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 

Signed:                    Mrs Sapiano, Mrs Jensen & Mrs Gradidge 

                                             Reception Teachers 
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